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PRESS RELEASE 

 This is to inform that a Fake press release is currently circulating across various social media 

platform, falsely claiming the publication of marks pertaining to the recently concluded written 

examinations. The Board clarify that no such press release has been issued by the Central Recruitment 

Board. This misinformation is entirely baseless and should be disregarded by all candidates. Candidates 

are hereby advised to rely solely on official communications disseminated through the Meghalaya 

Police’s official website: www.megpolice.gov.in. All official press releases and updates will be published 

through this portal and leading state Newspapers. Candidates are advised to exercise caution and refrain 

from believing or sharing unverified information.  

 

  

                                    Sd/- 

(Shri Dalton P Marak, IPS) 

Inspector General of Police, (SB/Bdr.) 

Cum-Chairman, CRB 

Meghalaya Police, Shillong. 

 

Memo No. CRB/MLP/RECR/52/2025/ 492- A                 Dated Shillong, the 19
th

 August, 2025 

Copy to: - 

 

1 The Assistant Inspector General of Police, (A), Meghalaya, Shillong for favour of kind information 

of the Director General of Police, Meghalaya, Shillong with a request for putting up the notice in 

the Meghalaya Police website.  

2 The Deputy Inspector General of Police (ER, Shillong) and (WR, Tura), Meghalaya, for favour of 

kind information.  

3 The Director, Information & Public Relations, Meghalaya, Shillong for information with a request 

to publish the above notice in one English (Shillong Times), one Khasi and one Garo Newspaper in 

the State for wide publicity.  

4 All the Superintendents of Police and all Commandants of Battalions for kind information and wide 

publicity.  

5 All Electronic Media Houses in the state for wide publicity.  

 

 

Member Secretary, 

Central Recruitment Board (CRB) 

Meghalaya Police, Shillong. 


